CMP: Announcement of postponement of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020

On 16 Apr 2020, Chan May Port Joint Stock Company issued the Announcement No. 25/ TB - HDQT of Board of Directors on time to hold Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company as follows:
Name of issuer: Chan May Port Joint Stock Company

Trading name: Chan May Port Joint Stock Company 

Address of headquarter: Binh An Village – Loc Vinh Ward – Phu Loc District – Thua Thien-Hue Province

Tel.: 0234 3 891 841 – Fax: 0234 3 891 838

On 06 Apr 2020, Board of Directors of Chan May Port Joint Stock Company issued the Announcement No. 21/ TB - HDQT on inviting the shareholders to attend the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company. Accordingly, expected time to hold the Meeting is 17 Apr 2020.

However, due to the complex situation of Covid-19 epidemic, Board of Directors of the Company announces the postponement of above Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020. Time, place and form of holding the Meeting will be decided and implemented by the Company in accordance with actual situation of the Covid-19 epidemic and announced to the shareholders and related units.
Information about official time to hold and documents for the Meeting will be sent to the shareholders in accordance with the regulations. 

